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Comments: I'm Eric Hahn from Arvada.  I've been able to recreate in the GMUG area via offroad motorcycle

singletrack since 2014.  This is one of the most beautiful places in the world to enjoy riding my dirtbike. It makes

me want to spend money in the local economy during my visits.  I intend to continue this activity for the

foreseeable future.  

I would like to see more motorized singletrack.  Especially where loops can be formed to prevent "out and back"

adventures.  A lone singletrack in the middle of two destinations is not attractive to enthusiasts.  

The Trail Preservation Alliance recommends Alternative C with additional modification to remove trail density

requirements, correct wildlife population counts, preservation of trails approved in site specific management

plans, and preservation of existing CDT motorized use.  I agree with their assessment of alternative C.  I vote for

Alternative C.  

 

Thank you. Eric


